— P60,

From:

Sent: Friday 11 September 2020 15:04

To: SIDS

Subject: Boyne Greenway Public Consultation

Dear planners,

I write in support of the proposed Greenway from Drogheda to Mornington . This plan is fantastic and will be a
major tourism attraction for the region as well as a vital amenity for the community.
Best regards





